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June 20, 2008  

Pat Thornback 
Municipal Licensing & Standards 
Licensing Services 
East York Civic Centre, 3rd Floor 
850 Coxwell Avenue 
Toronto ON M4C 5R1  

Dear Ms. Thornback:  

In your letter of April 24, 2008, you requested that a poll be conducted to determine 
if th ere wa s s u fficien t n eigh bou rh ood s u ppor t for a Boulevard Ca fé licen ce a t 520 
Wellington Street West.  

Ba llots were m a iled ou t on Ma y 20 , 2008 with th e la s t da te for filin g a res pon s e 
being June 18, 2008. The following is the poll result:  

Total Owners, Tenants and Residents Polled       238 
Mail Returned by Post Office              2 
Ballots Added by Affidavit            1 
Total Eligible Voters (Total Polled Minus Returned by Post Office)  237 
No. of Returned Ballots Needed to Proceed (must be at least 25%)    60 
Actual Number of Returned Ballots         32 
In Favour of Boulevard Café            26 
Opposed to Boulevard Café              4 
Spoiled Ballots                                                                                        2 
No Reply           204     

Chapter 313 of the Municipal Code states that a poll can only proceed when at least 
25% of th e ba llots m a iled h a ve been retu rn ed . Th is poll d id n ot m eet th e minimum 
res pon s e ra te a n d th erefore is con s idered n ega t ive. Plea s e n ote that this poll ca n n ot 
be con du cted a ga in u n t il J u n e 18 , 201 0 , two (2 ) yea rs a fter th e clos in g da te of th e 
poll.  

Sincerely,   

Cathy Burns, Supervisor 
Elections and Registry Services  
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